
 

 

21st November 2022 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
First of all thank you for all your kind bottle donations for the Christmas Fair. It 
is much appreciated as always. We will be asking for further donations the 
following week, please see below for further details. 
 
St Hugh of Lincoln Feast Day 
 
Last Thursday, the children celebrated the feast day of our saint, St Hugh of 
Lincoln. In our whole school assembly we talked about the importance of 
being a good role model. The children were brilliant at talking about the 
qualities and values a role model should possess but what stood out the most 
was how happy they were for the children who received the ‘St Hugh of 
Lincoln Role Model Award’. As headteachers, we couldn’t have been more 
proud to hear the cheers and support they gave each other, it was so special 
and we needed to share this with you. 
 
Parking 
 
Last week we had a number of complaints regarding the inconsiderate 
parking from some of our parents. Our own school staff witnessed dangerous 
parking and driving when attempting to cross the road with our Walking Bus. 
This is putting our children and families in a considerable amount of 
danger and the safety of the children has to come first. Please park 
further away from the school and walk. We have been in touch with the 
council and we will be monitoring the parking outside of school very closely. 
 
Reminders 
 
Here are a few dates coming up. 
 
Friday 25th November – Year 4 Class Mass (9:30 start) 
 
Thursday 1st December – Year 5/6 Class Mass (9:30 start) 
 
Friday 2nd December – Own Clothes Day (asking for chocolate donations 
per family for the Christmas Fair) 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mr Smith and Mrs Atherton 
 
 
 


